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Research with Human Subjects

Parental/Guardian Consent Form
Dear Parent,

In accordance with Federal Guidelines for research with human subjects, we would like to obtain your informed consent for your son or daughter (age 17 or under) to participate in research projects conducted at Washington College.
All such projects have been approved by the Review Board for Research with Human Subjects at Washington College.  
There is absolutely no requirement that your child participate in any of the research projects to achieve course credit.  

By signing and returning this consent form, you are providing parental or guardian consent for your son or daughter listed below to participate in the research projects of his/her choice. 

Please return the form to Dr. Tia Murphy by email (tmurphy2@washcoll.edu), fax (410-778-7275), or mail (Psychology Department, Washington College, 300 Washington Avenue, Chestertown, MD 21620). 
Thank you!
______________________________________________________               



Son/Daughter’s name (printed)
__________________________
_____________________________          ______________

Your name (printed)

             Your signature 


         Today’s date

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Tia Murphy (tmurphy2@washcoll.edu, 410-810-7476), Chair of the Review Board for Research with Human Subjects at Washington College.
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